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Dear Sir,
I wish to make a submission to this process or inquiry.
I am very happy with the present provisions for presenting the YES/NO case in a Referendum. I believe that

it is valuable to those considering how to vote. I read and thought about the issues before the 1999 Referendum
seeking to make Australia a Republic. On that occasion the process worked well and I certainly do not wish to see it
changed in any way.

Yours sincerely,

(Reverend) ROBERT WILLSON
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